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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2012 9:08 AM
To: 'Derek Wong'
Subject: RE: Sunny Piedmont Cleaners - Schedule Update

Yes go ahead.   I’ll place this in the file for future reference. 
Regards, 
Barb Jakub 
 

From: Derek Wong [mailto:derek_ices@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2012 9:06 AM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: RE: Sunny Piedmont Cleaners - Schedule Update 
 
Okay I will relocate borings SV-1 and B-4 as you requested.  That being said, can we proceed with the sampling 
activities? 
  
 
 
--- On Wed, 1/25/12, Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health <barbara.jakub@acgov.org> wrote: 

 
From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health <barbara.jakub@acgov.org> 
Subject: RE: Sunny Piedmont Cleaners - Schedule Update 
To: "'Derek Wong'" <derek_ices@yahoo.com> 
Date: Wednesday, January 25, 2012, 8:53 AM 

I’d like to see the one soil vapor sample (SV-1) a little closer to the area excavated and between the 
two dry cleaning machines and sample B-4 closer to the sewer line (within the sewer backfill if 
possible- without  hitting the sewer, of course).  I’ll be looking forward to the final report.  

Regards, 

Barb Jakub 

  

From: Derek Wong [mailto:derek_ices@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2012 8:41 AM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: RE: Sunny Piedmont Cleaners - Schedule Update 

  

Barbara: 

Wanted to check in with you to see if our addendum to our Work Plan was approved and if we can proceed with 
the soil sampling along the sewer line and the collection of the soil vapor samples within the Site. 

To date, the soil removal activities to remove the PCE-impacted soil identified from a previous site 
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investigation have been successfully completed.  Confirmation soil samples collected from the excavation 
indicated that the residual PCE concentrations detected in the soil samples are below the remedial goal 
approved in the Work Plan. 

-Derek 
 
--- On Mon, 1/9/12, Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health <barbara.jakub@acgov.org> wrote: 

 
From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health <barbara.jakub@acgov.org> 
Subject: RE: Sunny Piedmont Cleaners - Schedule Update 
To: "'Derek Wong'" <derek_ices@yahoo.com> 
Date: Monday, January 9, 2012, 12:59 PM 

Great.  Thanks for the notification. 

  

From: Derek Wong [mailto:derek_ices@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2012 11:39 AM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: jimmykoo9@yahoo.com 
Subject: Sunny Piedmont Cleaners - Schedule Update 

  

Barbara: 

This email is to notify you that we are planning to begin the soil removal activities this Friday, January 13.

-Derek 

  

  
 


